
 

 

 

 

“READING TALES TO WAGGIN TAILS” PROGRAM ANNOUNCED 

HOUMA, LA— The Terrebonne Parish Animal Shelter announced a new program called “Reading Tales to 

Wagging Tails” in which children of all ages are invited to visit the Terrebonne Parish Animal Shelter to 

read books to adoptable animals.  Shelter volunteers and the Terrebonne Parish School Board 

generously donated used books and supplies to help start the program. 

Children must be supervised by a parent/guardian while on-site.  Children can bring their own book 

from home if they desire, but there are plenty to choose from at the Animal Shelter. 

Animal Shelter Director, Valerie Robinson, said “It is with great anticipation that this program will foster 

a love of reading in children while enriching the lives of our shelter’s animals.” 

Scheduling is recommended by signing up on-line at www.tpcg.org/animalshelter under the “Volunteer” 

section. 

 

Please contact the Terrebonne Parish Animal Shelter at (985) 873-6709 for additional information.         
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